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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   7/6/2013 

Start time:   11:34 AM, at the Wallkill Field 

Present:   24 members and 10 guests 

 

 

 A thank you goes out to Jim Xenakis for taking care of the food and cooking for 

today’s lunch. 

 A thank you goes out to Ron Revelle for putting together and running today’s fun-fly 

activities. 

 Warren Batson mentioned that the Jamboree chair persons will soon be soliciting help 

from club members for help for the upcoming event.  There are still chair person 

openings for “field prep” and “T-shirt” sales.  Please see Warren if interested in 

manning those positions. 

 The issues concerning club member Graham Jacobs were discussed.  A secret vote 

was conducted with members present to determine whether to remove Graham from 

the membership or not.  Results were: 17 “Yes” to remove, and 2 “No”. 

 Warren mentioned that there are a lot of positive activities going on up at the 

Rhinebeck Aerodrome in regards to the flight status of the aircraft and running of the 

facilities.  We can look forward to positive results at the Jamboree. 

 Jim Wood reminded members of the upcoming “Cole & Rita Palen Memorial Free 

Flight Model Meet” to be held at the Aerodrome on July 27. 

 Rick Rizza mentioned that he is collecting donations for the “Wounded Warriors 

Project” at each meeting.  There will also be an auction at the August field meeting 

with the proceeds going to the “Wounded Warriors Project” effort.  If you have kits or 

related items that you would like to donate for the auction, please see Rick or bring to 

the August meeting. 

 Results for the day’s fun-fly events were as follows. 

­ First place: Jonathan Elie 

­ Second place: Flavio Ambrosini 

­ Third place: Matthew Miller 

­ Best Combat Simulation: Jonathan Elie and Wayne Curtis 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   12:10 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


